FUNDRAISING REPORT
MANAGEMENT TEAM MEETING
June/July 2015

Dear Management Team,

Events in Fundraising over the last few months have contributed $1331.65 to the chorus. We are still waiting on the money from Blue Illusions.

Entertainment Books:
Ann Keating has persisted with the Entertainment Books with 20% of sales going to fundraising.
A total of 23 books (paper and digital) were sold with $320 going to the chorus.
Total takings = $530
Costs= $210, Profit = $320

10th June -Second hand Jewellery Sale: 
Total takings included pre sold gold was $454.20.
The left over jewellery will be sold at the garage sale. 

Guritno:
Liz Vrhovsek has sold $40 worth of items in June.

19th June- Blue Illusion: 
Great fun was had and many purchases made. Castle Hill had some lovely models and visits from members of the chorus. The Erina store was much quieter. We have not been told what the contribution is to the chorus yet as it involved other stores as well. Unfortunately the amount will be lower than previous years as the percentage of takings that Blue Illusion contributes is 7.5%. Previously it was 15%.

4th July- Masters Rouse Hill: 
This is our first time doing a sausage sizzle at the new Masters store. It was in a shady position so summer would be great but mid winter was freezing. Thank you to Liz Vrhovsek for all her work on the day and Ann Keating for organising with Masters the fundraising event.
Not many drinks were sold but we still managed to sell 350 sausages. 
Total Takings: $867.05
Sausages etc : $290, Profit: $557.05 
It was good timing to promote the ‘Bellas’ workshop for the chorus and also promote the garage sale. We probably need to do more sausage sizzles at Masters and at different times of the year to see if the day is worthwhile. The Masters is only relatively new in the Rouse Hill area.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Future events:
18th July- Garage Sale. Lorraine Barlow has kindly offered her house and is keen to do a garage sale on this date. Items can be dropped off in the preceding week and Friday the 17th will be a set up day. We already have sold some items prior. 
18th October- Bunnings Castle Hill sausage sizzle
7th November- Bingo Evening at St Joseph’s. A Christmas raffle will coincide with this. 

All the best,
Karen

Karen Totaro
FR Committee
ktotaro@mac.com
